

St. John Fisher Roman Catholic First and Middle School







24 March 2009

Heather Clements Director - Schools and children's Development Group Harrow Council Civic Centre PO Box 22 Station road Harrow HA1 2UW

Dear Heather

SCHOOL REORGANISATION PROPOSALS IN HARROW

Now that the representation period is over, the governors of St John Fisher First and Middle School would like to confirm that they have not received any representations to their proposals for the reorganisation of the School published under section 19 of the Education and Inspections Act 2006.

The Governors of the School would like to proceed with the reorganisation as put forward in those proposals.

Yours sincerely

Neville Ransley Chair of Governors

Verthe Kansley